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Please deny the demand from the Southem Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln

counties

1 message

Thu, Nov 17,2011 at 7: 05 PM

BETTIE UMLAND <boop@rconnects com>
Reply-To: BETTIE UMLAND <boop@rconnects.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate en

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over o a2

a huge area. =
S A

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering e ‘

from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this oy

project. . '

Lets quit burdening our citizens with all your Unrealistic and ' :,:

ambitious goals.....

D]

'

Sincerely,
BETTIE UMLAND

960 Santa Fe Dr
Mesquite, NV 88027-2544
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